
    Kure Beach Parks and Recreation Meeting 

                           December 8, 2009  
 

Called to order by Chair Bob Fitzsimons @ 7:03pm.   

In attendance were Christopher Richards, Michael Jones, Gabby Kraus, Dean 

Lambeth and Nancy Brigham. 

 

Financial Report-Nancy reported current balance is $1409.51 

 There are still some outstanding teacher costs but there should be plenty of 

money to get winter program going. 

  

Disc Golf Report- Bob reported that Russell should be in town on the 15 & 16 of 

Dec.  He has the first 9 holes done and is awaiting word on the land available from 

Sunny Point.  Dean reported that the process to get the word on the land from 

Sunny Point will be forthcoming in the next few weeks.  This may put the course 

on hold for a few weeks.  The committee voted on awarding the sign contract to 

Southern Sign Company.  It was a unanimous vote for Southern. 

 

Bob reported that the winter program will be out in the first part of January.  It 

will be in the newsletter, in the Town email, Island Gazette and Star News.  It will 

include watercolor classes, plus new tennis and ballet in addition to the regular 

tennis classes.  

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:12 pm.  Next meeting will be Jan 12, 2010 at 7:00pm  

 


